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Comments: It is simple. Roller coasters do not belong in the Sandia Mountains. The mountains are an island of

habitat for flora and fauna. Adding a roller coaster to existing infrastructure is also harmful to the concept of

having a true forest experience. Roller coasters do not belong on the national forest.


